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a number of turbines have been removed due to environmental and visual impact but
 these issues relate to the whole area of the wind farm, not just small sections,
 especially considering the turbines will be 200 metres tall and it is a known
 breeding and feeding area for the endangered Superb Parrot.
Rye Park Village will be sandwiched between the Rye Park Wind Farm and the
 Bango Wind Farm and there are no studies provided on the impact of the
 cumulative effect of having so many people living in this situation.
The majority of supporters do not live in the area and there has been very limited
 proven consultation with the communities of Kangiara, Boorowa, Tangmangaroo
 and Rye Park.
The project will limit the increase in population movement from larger centres to the
 country that has been occurring in recent years, and cause further downturn for the
 local economy.

Regards
Lorrainne




